
RESPONSE FROM DIO 
  
Thank you for providing details on the inquiry into the exposure draft of the Business Names 
Legislation Bill 2011. 
  
Major General Richard Wilson (Director, Defence Intelligence Organisation) has carefully considered 
the correspondence from Senator Mark Bishop, and the related correspondence. The issue is not 
directly related to DIO, and we have no comments. However, thank you for the opportunity to 
comment. 
   
Cliff Grantham 
Chief of Staff 
Defence Intelligence Organisation 

 


